


Faculty of Classics
PLASTIC BEAKERS
The Faculty has provided 10 plastic beakers that can be used by undergraduates for drinking water, the SSJC agreed that it was inappropriate to install a water dispenser and ecologically unsound to continue to use disposable plastic cups. However, users of the beakers must comply with the following rules:

1.
The beakers are to be used in the undergraduate common room only; any beakers that go missing will not be replaced.

2.
The users are responsible for the washing-up and drying of used beakers.

3.
The Faculty will provide washing-up liquid and a tea-towel for the purposes of 2. These should remain in the undergraduate common room at all times; the custodian will ensure that the tea-towel is regularly changed. If it becomes evident that either is being removed from the UCR, the beakers will be immediately removed.
4. The Faculty retains the right to remove the beakers at any point if it is felt that student conduct is inappropriate. 

Approved by the SSJC at its meeting on Monday 19 May 2008.
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